
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               9th December 2022 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Kindness’ 

 
‘Throw kindness around like confetti’ 

 
 

Reception/Nursery 
 
We are very proud of our children in Reception 
and Nursery for their fabulous sing-a-long 
shows! Weren’t they  wonderful?   
 

 
 

CHRISTMAS BINGO 
 

We would like to say a great big thank you to 
all of our families who attended our annual 
Christmas Bingo on Thursday.  This popular 
event always raises lots of extra funds for our 
school and as ever, your support is very much 
appreciated. We hope you all had lots of fun! 
 
 

 
 
 

 

KS1 Christmas Show 
 
KS1 Christmas Show will be held on Thursday 
14th December, at 9:30am in the Junior Hall. 
Reminder, due to safeguarding reasons, the 
taking of photographs is not permitted during 
the performance. 
 

 
 

Santa Dash 
 

Our whole school took part in the ‘National 
School Games Santa Dash’ today!  Everyone 
had great fun whilst recognising the 
importance of keeping fit and staying active. 
Check out Twitter for pictures! 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
 

14 Dec        KS1 Christmas Performance 
                   9:30   Junior Hall 
 
16  Dec       Nursery Biscuit Day 
 
20 Dec        Party Day 
 
20 Dec        Break up for Christmas 1:15              
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  Miss McGowan       83% 
Daffodils Mrs. Mullock          95% 
                     Mrs  Gordon                                      
Poppies Miss Kervin           87% 
Tulips  Mrs. Davin           87% 
Snowdrops Miss Haynes           92% 
Sunflowers Mrs. White           89% 
 
Unfortunately no classes in green 
this week but well done to 
Daffodils for the best attendance 
this week! 

 
Overall Attendance 

 
89% 

 
Our attendance motto is: 

 
In school, on time, every day! 

 

Judo 
 

An educational judo course will be available after 
the Christmas holidays for children in Y1 and Y2. 
The course will run for 5 weeks and will start on 
Thursday 12th January 8:00 – 8:45am. The cost is 
£26.00. A letter will go home next week with 
further details. 
 
 

 
 

KS1 Dance Festival 
 

Well done to our KS1 Dancers who took part in a 
LSSP Dance Festival on Thursday – the children 
were amazing and loved taking part. 

Finishing Times 
 

We break up for Christmas on Tuesday 
20th December. See below for your child’s 
class finishing times: 
 
NURSERY AM                  11:45                           
NURSERY 30HRS                1:00           
NURSERY PM                       CLOSED 
RECEPTION                                1:15 
Y1/Y2                                          1:15 
 
There are limited spaces available in 
After School Club for the last day – 
closure time is 3:30pm. 


